
 
 
 
 
 
Seconds will once again be offered this year on ALL main entrée items for students in grades 
3rd through 8th.  The definition of paid “seconds” pertains to the main hot entrée.  Fruits and 
vegetables are always available for seconds free of charge.  Students will need to go through 
the line just like they have been.  If they have cleaned their plate or have eaten all of their main 
entrée and have eaten or tried to eat the majority of the other food that was on their tray they 
will be allowed to return to the line for seconds of the main entrée. 
   
Families who chose to participate in the “seconds” entrée option will need to maintain a credit 
balance in your family’s lunch account.  If your account appears to be owing money, your 
child will not be allowed to take seconds.  Once your balance gets to a credit of $10.00 or less, 
RenWeb will automatically send you a notice. 
 
All who participate in this option will be required to pay $1.75 for the second entrée. 
 
 
 
PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING STATEMENT BELOW AND PLACE AN “X” BY 
THE OPTION OF YOUR CHOICE.  
 
______ I AGREE to pay the extra charge for my child (ren) to take seconds at lunch if 
they choose to do so. 
 
 
             
Child’s Name & Grade    Child’s Name & Grade 
 
 
             
Child’s Name & Grade    Child’s Name & Grade 
 
 
_____ I DO NOT want my child(ren) to partake in the seconds options.     
 
           
Parent/Guardian Signature: ______________________________ 
 
Date: __________________________________                                            
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